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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Liechtenstein and thanks for its insightful report. 

Since the third UPR cycle, we welcome, in particular, ratification of the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combating Violence against Women and Domestic Violence and the signing of the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.  

Montenegro recommendations to Liechtenstein: 

1. To ratify the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities;
2. To take further substantive action to guarantee that there will not be any statute of limitations on the crime of torture,  so that the crime can be investigated, prosecuted and punished without the risk of impunity;

3. To take further measures against hate speech, with a special focus on women facing intersecting forms of discrimination.
We wish the delegation of Liechtenstein a very successful UPR.
Thank you. 

